
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Notice for Public Presentation and Opportunity for Public Comments 
 
The Chehalis Tribe Department of Natural Resources has completed an update to the 
Tribal Water Quality Standards that protect the Surface Waters of the Chehalis 
Reservation.  These changes reflect the most up to date science available and meet EPA 
requirements.  The community is invited to a public meeting to discuss the changes in the 
standards and provide comments.  There will be an opportunity for both verbal and 
written comments to be submitted. 
 
The updated version of the Standards are available for review on the Chehalis Tribe 
Website.  www.chehalistribe.org/surface-water-quality-standards/ 
 
Public Meeting: February 25, 2025, 5:00pm 
 
Location: Chehalis Tribe Community Center and Microsoft Teams 

        Meeting ID: 226 648 557 547  
        Passcode: sJ2mF6Mc  

 
 
 
Public comment will be accepted through March 11, 2025 
 
Comments may be dropped off at the Natural Resources office or sent to: 
 
Chehalis Tribe Department of Natural Resources 
Attn: Colleen Parrott 
PO Box 536 
Oakville WA 98568 
 
They may also be sent by email to cparrott@chehalistribe.org 
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